
COUNCIL HIGHLIGHTS
OCTOBER 2024

The RIC committee submitted a new welcoming statement that was
approved by Council.
The gift card program is up & running. The God’s Work, Our Hands
committee will be offering gift cards for families Thanksgiving needs.
Community members will have the opportunity to contribute to the cost
of the cards by special envelopes or noting the purpose of the check in
the memo line. Please see Michel Lloyd with questions. 
There will be a Congregation Meeting on Sunday, December 1. At this
meeting we will be voting on the first official budget of Blessed Trinity at
Rosemont and electing Council members. To mark this monumental
achievement, we will be celebrating with a catered luncheon in Laros
Hall following the meeting.
A new envelope design for 2025 was approved.
Approved a $500 donation to the live Bethlehem Christmas pageant.
Elevator/atrium update: Council held a special meeting on Thursday,
October 17. Tom Maloney, our architect, presented the basic structural
proposal for the elevator and atrium space and proposed the next step
of putting the plans out for bid. Council unanimously voted to accept
the plans and approved beginning the bidding process. The plans will
be submitted to three contractors on Monday, October 21 or Tuesday,
October 22, with a deadline of the end of November for submitting bids.
The congregation will have an opportunity to view poster-size
renderings of the project by the beginning of December. 


